
Report of Executive Director for June, 2022

 Electronic updates to membership

 Follow up unpaid memberships

 Commercial membership

 Weekly eblasts

 Eblast to commercial members

 Parks workshop – Kevin Cornish

 Registration for 2022 CPSI course

 Fall workshop zoom call

 Met with NH & VT ED’s

 Fall workshop – parks session Kevin Cornish

 June board meeting

 Created golf registration and sponsor pages for web site

 DEI newsletter

 Reminders Backyard campout and Why we love summer
video

 Nina about quickbooks prep for 22/23

 Created a PARKS membership list

 Golf sponsor and registration created

 Zoom with Michael B – NRPA re: DEI

 Call with Maine OUT about presenting to MRPA

 Zoom with Doug Beck meeting Jon Beede – volunteer working
on facility development needs and deferred maintenance
costs in Maine communities

Deb Smith, Executive Director
Submitted July 1, 2022


